Minutes Pullman Arts Commission (PAC)

Meeting Minutes - FINAL August 17, 2006 meeting Young Conference Room, Neill Public Library

In Attendance: Kathleen Bodley, Anna-Maria Shannon, Trace Brelsford, Linda Hartford and Rebecca Thorgaard. Chris Bruce: Excused.

Minutes for July's meeting were approved.

Old Business:

Review of Vision Statement, Goals, etc. - Completed and ready to go. Downtown Store Front – Have decided to place something about the PAC at the library first. Rebecca will create a logo for the PAC and Linda Hartford will get some images of art/public spaces around Pullman. We are planning to put together a display for the public that will explain our commission with both words and visual imagery. We would also like to put any posters in City Hall. A letter will be submitted to both the Pullman Civic Trust and the Pullman Chamber of Commerce requesting financial assistance with the printing of the material (Anna-Maria Shannon).

New Member – The PAC welcomed our newest member: Rebecca Thorgaard

New Business:

Secretary and Treasurer: Linda Hartford and Rebecca Thorgaard will work together as Secretary and Kathleen Bodley will be the Treasurer.

Additional Business or Comments:

A letter of support is to be submitted to the Mayor and Council for the Bond Levy. It will express our support for both the Pullman path systems and the proposed Pullman Arts Pavilion.

Kathleen Bodley will inquire about a sculpture that has been discussed for donation.

Kathleen Bodley asked if anyone could find out what happened to a Harold Balazs sculpture that was reportedly once located at Lincoln Middle School.

Meetings for the rest of the year:

October 12 November 9 December 14